
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

2023-24 NEWSLETTER 

 

 

5500 E. 45th St. N Bel Aire, KS 67220 Sunrise Christian Academy 316.744.9262   www.sunrisechristian.org 

 

“Educating for 

Time & Eternity!” 

 

FWC/SWC Jobs Available:  https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1LLDyvdrJtggQxTYZ6Mq8hjco63ZZ7K47IETkAZ6FUwM/edit#gid=0 

 Donate to our “Building A Legacy” Fund Anytime!  https://donorbox.org/legacy-campaign-3 

     Congratulations to all of our students who participated in the Fine Arts Festival this past 
Friday. Sunrise Christian Academy was well represented in all the areas including: Vocal 
Music, Band, Orchestra, Art, preaching, and many other skills! In future newsletters, we will 
be announcing the awards they won. Congratulations to all those students for an amazing 
job. We also give a big THANK YOU to the parents who were willing to drive on this activity 
as it involved a large number of students and was a long drive. 
 

From the Superintendent    April 17, 2024 
      

     “Be exalted, O God, above the heavens, And Your glory above all 

the earth!” -Psalm 108:5 

Community Service Day 
     This Friday, April 19th, is community service day for ALL our Junior 
High/Senior High students. We are planning for all of these students 
to participate in some form of the service. Some of the actives will be 
at the Rec center, some at City Hall and some at individual families in 
our area. It is a great way for us to be a testimony to the community 
we live in and also good for our students to learn the act of performing 
Christian service. If for some reason your child cannot do outside work, 
then please let us know in advance, so we can place them in an inside 
job. Otherwise, we will expect all students to participate. In the past 
this has been a great activity enjoyed by our students as well as 
appreciated by the community. 
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1LLDyvdrJtggQxTYZ6Mq8hjco63ZZ7K47IETkAZ6FUwM/edit#gid=0
https://donorbox.org/legacy-campaign-3


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

GIRLS 

BASKETBALL 

IMPORTANT YEAR END DATES 
 End of Year Dates 
May 3  In-Service Day/No School  

   Prophecy Conference Held Here at SCA 

May 10  Kindergarten Graduation  7pm 

May 13  Last Day for Seniors 

   Special Awards Chapel 1:30pm 

May 14  8th Grade Promotion   7pm   (Last Day for 8th Graders) 

May 15  Last Day for Junior High Students 

May 16  Last Day for Senior High Students 

May 17  High School Graduation 

   Last Day for Elementary 

 

                  Come join us at lunch!☺ 
We NEED a few extra hands as we serve a hot meal to over 200  Kindergarten 
through 12th grade students during the 3 lunch shifts.  Tasks include serving food and 
washing dishes.  On the job training is provided.   
 

On each Tuesday and Thursday, we will offer a complementary meal for the first person 
who signs up for and completes the 3 hour shift from 10:30 to 1:30. Check out the menu 
and contact Amie to sign up soon.  Contact  Amie Busenitz: text  or call (316) 288-5186 
or email abusenitz@sunrisechristian.org   
 

Flexible opportunities available. One day a week, daily, for just an hour at a time. I look 
forward to serving with you. 

  There will be a SrHi Girls Volleyball meeting on Monday,   
  April 22nd at 6pm in the chapel with Coach Melissa Clark 

mailto:abusenitz@sunrisechristian.org


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

LINK: https://www.sunrisechristian.org/returning-students  

We are again partnering with Southwest Radio Church for 
our annual Prophecy Conference held here at Sunrise! 

May 3-4  Mark your calendars now!  
Topics Include: Is America in Bible prophecy? How can we be victorious in a 
spiritual war? Do ancient secret societies still affect our world today?  
 

These questions, and others, will be answered by renowned end-times and Bible 
authorities in this two-day event, presented by Southwest Radio Ministries.  

Tickets are FREE, but you need to sign up online at the link below so that 
we have a head count!   
 https://www.swrc.com/events/prophecy-in-the-news-live-wichita-kansas-2024  

Kindergarten needs FWC/SWC help with 
Graduation on Friday, May 10th at 7:00pm.  If anyone 

would like to help with making punch for the reception, 
please contact Mrs. Primm @ 316-250-9295.  FWC will 
be given.  We also need 2 reliable Junior or Senior High 

girls to pass out programs on the same night.   

https://www.sunrisechristian.org/returning-students
https://www.swrc.com/events/prophecy-in-the-news-live-wichita-kansas-2024


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are seeing pictures on Facebook from our 8th grade trip to 

Washington DC. It looks like they were having a great time and covering 

lots of ground. Continue to pray for the weather, safety, the activities 

and a great time of building memories together! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INTERESTED SCA STUDENTS ARE WELCOME AT THIS WORKSHOP 

 
 

Senior Trip Meeting 
This Thursday, during homeroom, we will have a meeting of those in 

the Junior class who want to attend one or both of the Senior Trips 

planned: November to Israel - March to the Bahamas. Believe it or 

not, we have to start planning now. We especially have to start 

reserving plane tickets now. With the world situation, we can 

cancel later, but we need to get an overall count if conditions are 

suitable. We look forward to having interested Juniors meet for a 

few minutes in the school auditorium, April 18th.  

Just a reminder to GRADUATING SENIORS - all fees 
including tuition, books, etc. must be paid in full before 

your official transcripts can be released. 



 

 


